Time to Swim! School District of Beloit Opens High School Pool for Community Members

June 21, 2024 - The School District of Beloit is graciously opening up the Beloit Memorial High School
pool for open swim so that Beloit residents can beat the heat this weekend while Krueger Pool is closed
for repairs.

Beloit Memorial High School is located at 1225 4% Street.

The City of Beloit is partnering with the school district on this initiative and will run the operations with
existing staff and lifeguards.

The hours of operation are:

e Saturday, June 22, 2-6pm
e Sunday, June 23, 11am-6pm
e Monday, June 24, 12-6pm

Regular Krueger Pool admission fees are in effect for these special swim sessions. Krueger Pool is
expected to reopen Tuesday, weather permitting.

Krueger Pool rules will remain in effect at the BMHS pool, including supervision for children ages 11 and
younger and no pool floaties. We will have U.S. Coast Guard-approved personal floatation devices
available for use at the pool. Please note, the shallowest section of the high school pool is 4 feet deep.

Limited concessions will be available (sorry, no ice cream). However, no food or drinks can be taken onto
the pool deck. There will be a lounge area right outside of the pool where food and beverages can be
consumed. Guests will have access to the locker rooms but should bring their own lock to secure
belongings.

Pool guests should park on the north side of the main parking lot at the high school.
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